
 

31 January 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Parent/Carer Survey January 2025 

A sincere thanks to all those who took the time to complete our survey. Your views and 
opinions are a vital part in helping us to continue to improve. We received 383 
responses and would welcome more responses next time. 

Rather than rest on our laurels and be content with those that are happy with our 
provision, we would like to focus on those of you who are not currently 100% happy. 
Therefore, if you ticked any of the ‘Disagree’ boxes, we strongly encourage you to 
make contact with the member of our Leadership Team responsible for the particular 
area that you believe needs further development. This will give you the opportunity to 
discuss your concerns, share your ideas and help us move forward together.  

It is so important that you continue to share your views and opinions with us. Tell us how 
we can further enhance how we work together effectively. 

Question January 
2025 

Who can you talk to about this… 

My child feels safe in school 93% Mr D Lee, Headteacher 
Ms Z Baines, Safeguarding Lead 

If my child has been bullied, the 
school have dealt with it 
quickly and effectively 

92% Head of Year or Year Manager 
Year 7 -  Miss V McDowell/Mrs Z Pierce/​
Miss V Condie 
Year 8 - Mr L Sullivan/Mrs K England 
Year 9 - Mrs K Head/Mrs B Woolley 
Year 10 - Mr P Gardiner/Mr J Hurd 
Year 11 - Mr N Church/Mrs KEvident 
6th Form - Dr S Fawell/Mr G McSweeny 
 

 



 

My child is happy at school 88% Your child’s form tutor 

The school has high 
expectations of my child 

86% Mr L Kilvert, Deputy Headteacher 
 

There are a good range of 
subjects available for my child 
at Mayflower High School 

95% Mrs S Howson, Deputy Headteacher 
 

My child's needs are met in 
school 

82% Mr R Griffiths, Senior Assistant Headteacher 

My child is making good 
progress 

81% Key Stage 3 & 4 
Mr D Griffin, Assistant Headteacher 
 
Key Stage 5  
Dr S Fawell, Assistant Headteacher  

The homework my child 
receives is appropriate 

76% Mr L Kilvert, Deputy Headteacher 
 

My child has access to a 
device, such as a laptop, 
tablet or computer including a 
shared device. 

99% Mrs K Streek, Pupil Premium Coordinator 
 

My child enjoys their lessons 84% Mr L Kilvert, Deputy Headteacher 
 

Behaviour is consistently well 
managed by staff 

80% Key Stage 3  
Mrs E Cooke, Assistant Headteacher 
Key Stage 4 
Mrs N Ball, Assistant Headteacher 
Key Stage 5 
Dr S Fawell, Assistant Headteacher  

The school supports my child's 
wider personal development 

78% Mrs N Ball, Assistant Headteacher 
 

 



 

My child can take part in clubs 
and activities 

89% Mrs E Cooke, Assistant Headteacher 
 

To contact the member of staff above please email 
educate@mayflowerhigh.essex.sch.uk addressing your email for their attention and 
they will get back to you as soon as possible. 

If you are unsure of whom to contact, please contact the Head of Year or Year 
Manager for the relevant year group in the first instance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr R Griffiths 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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